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Message of Our Sympathies

We would like to express our deepest sympathies to all the members of our
society and related societies who were affected by the earthquake that
occurred on January 1, 2024, with its epicenter in the Noto region of
Ishikawa Prefecture. As the aftershocks continue, we understand that you are
going through a very anxious time. We sincerely hope that you and your
families are safe and that you can return to your daily lives as soon as
possible.

January 2, 2024
President of the Japanese Society for Zooarchaeology

Takao Sato
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